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ASX Announcement 

 

9 September 2022 

 

Interim CEO arrangements  

As announced on Wednesday 10 August 2022, Tennealle O’Shannessy has been appointed as IDP’s Chief 
Executive Officer and Managing Director to replace Andrew Barkla. Mr Barkla’s last day in the role is today, 
with Ms O’Shannessy expected to commence in the role in February 2023. 

Murray Walton, IDP's Chief Financial Officer, will assume the role of interim CEO until Ms O’Shannessy 

commences with IDP.  Mr Walton will also continue in his role as CFO. Mr Walton will receive a temporary 

remuneration increase of A$300,000 per annum applied on a pro-rata basis. This adjustment is excluded from 

both Short Term Incentive and Long Term Incentive calculations for the period. 
 

 

For further information please contact: 

Investors & Analysts        
Craig Mackey       
IDP Education Limited     
+61 3 9612 4400      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


